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“Rise up ... take courage and do it”    Ezra 10:4 
 

 
 

 

 
Foundation Stage Newsletter 

                                                                        23rd February 2024 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Welcome back!  I hope you and your child have had a nice half term break. 
We are going to have a busy time leading up to Easter. We are starting a 
new topic about traditional tales. It would be helpful if you could encourage 
your child to retell familiar stories that you read together, sequencing events 
in the correct order. 
 
Please try to read with your child at home as frequently as possible. The 
homework set will be to consolidate the children’s learning from school. 
Children are given team points for completing their homework. Our library 
day will continue to be Friday. The children have been excited to visit the 
school library last half term.  
 
Please return all PE kits and ensure earrings are removed on a Tuesday. We 
have lots of outdoor play, so please can you provide children with hats and 
gloves during the cold weather. 
  
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 
Mrs Houlker    
Foundation Stage Leader 
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